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Consider this for an activity.    Nella Smith
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: David Kellett <david.kellett@lls.nsw.gov.au>
Date: Wed, 9 Jan 2019 at 12:47
Subject: Malleefowl Mound Monitoring Training - West Wyalong
To: Ronni ODonnell <ronni.odonnell@lls.nsw.gov.au>, Jasmine Wells <jasmine.wells@lls.nsw.gov.au>, Libby McIntyre <libby.mcintyre@lls.nsw.gov.au>, Marc Irvin <Marc.Irvin@environment.nsw.gov.au>, peter Stokie <peterstokie123@gmail.com>, Mal Carnegie <mal.lake.cowal@gmail.com>, Ross Macfarlane <rm@rmtheriskmanager.com.au>, Garry Pearson <Garry.Pearson@evolutionmining.com.au>, <grifflalc@bigpond.com>, gneyland@blandshire.nsw.gov.au <gneyland@blandshire.nsw.gov.au>, Bland-Temora Landcare <BlandTemora@lachlandcare.org.au>, <irrigationarea@gmail.com>, <mick.lalor@environment.nsw.gov.au>, <caitlin.headon@environment.nsw.gov.au>, <danielle.wallace@evolutionmining.com.au>, Nella Smith <nella.smith0@gmail.com>, Paul Burton <wilgastation@bigpond.com>, Jeff Stien <jstien@blandshire.nsw.gov.au>, Henry Gregory <henry.gregory@lls.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Joe Benshemesh <jbenshemesh@bigpond.com>, Tim Burnard <tim@nationalmalleefowl.com.au>, <graeme@nationalmalleefowl.com.au>


Hello All

Happy New Year and I hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas

I thought I would send a quick email to let you all know that we will be holding the Malleefowl Monitoring Training on Monday the 4th and Tuesday the 5th of February. 

As the weather will be quite hot, training will start at 13:00 on the Monday to cover the theory (air-conditioned venue yet to be confirmed) and an early start into the field on the Tuesday morning 07:30.

Hopefully on Monday evening we will have a chance to discuss the formation of the NSW Malleefowl Recovery Group over a few cool beverages.

If these dates do not suit, please let me know as we have Paul Burton in the area locating mounds from our LiDAR Survey all January and I can organise a time for Paul to conduct some training for those who can not make the 4th and 5th.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please feel free to start spreading the word and I will send out a flyer once I have organised the venue for the Monday afternoon and please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
Warm Regards

David Kellett | Land Services Officer 
Riverina Local Land Services 
t: 02 6960 1355 |m: 0428 693 990 | e: david.kellett@lls.nsw.gov.au
200 Murray Road HANWOOD NSW 2680 [PO Box 1087 GRIFFITH NSW 2680] 
W: www.riverina.lls.nsw.gov.au 
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